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Thank you, Chair. 

The delegation of Cabo Verde would like to extend its warm welcome to the delegation of Argentina.

Cabo Verde commends Argentina on its continued efforts to prosecute the crimes against humanity that were committed during its last civilian-military dictatorship. We also applaud Argentina’s goals of compensating victims.

The delegation of Cabo Verde has two recommendations: First, to build on its progress, Argentina should create a comprehensive, updated, and public national database of disappeared persons.

Second, Argentina should focus on gender equality by more actively combatting the human trafficking of women, including by setting up a long-term assistance plan for victims of trafficking that goes beyond traditional emergency care.

Cabo Verde whishes Argentina every success on its universal periodic review. 
Thank you.
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